
 

We look forward to welcoming athletes to our DSD Campus this weekend for Day 2, Day 3 and Day 4 

of the Dublin Juvenile Championships. For those of you who aren’t familiar – this is where you will 

find us – DSDAC Campus, Tibradden Rd, Taylorsgrange, Dublin 16, D16 T6N2 

Parking is available at the campus – for safety reasons we ask that you do not park on the roadway 

or grass verges inside or outside – there is plentiful parking available at Marley Park which is only a 

short walk from the track. 

Please note only 5mm pyramid spikes are permitted on the track – no needle spikes – officials 

reserve the right to inspect spikes as required. 

 

If you are exploring the campus – please keep to the tarmac paths as the running trails are reserved 

for athletes and coaches. We ask that you are mindful of your own safety and that of your children – 

note there is no access to any buildings away from the track, except the toilet block.  

Please also note that no dogs or other pets are allowed on Campus, with the exception of Guide 

Dogs or Assistance Dogs. 

We hope that the sun continues to shine and that you will enjoy the weekend of competition! 

Yours in Sport 

Sharon Wilson 

Director of Athletics Operations 

 


